
 

Pi Beta Phi Alumnae Club of Savannah 

 

August 2022 

Dear Pi Phi Sisters, 

As you receive this letter, we begin a new year for our club. The board met 

recently to begin planning for the fall. We will have five events this year, and as in 

the past two years, we will be mindful of any concern with the continuation of 

Covid. You will find a description of our activities from Allison Smith, Vice 

President, Social as you read our schedule. As usual, we will have carpooling 

available whenever necessary. 

Our first event will be the Panhellenic Sororities of Savannah Brunch on Saturday, 

September 10. It is the second event for our newly established organization after 

having a successful cocktail party last February where Pi Phis were very well 

represented. We will be assigned to a table together but will also have time to 

mingle with friends from other sororities. You should have received an invitation 

online, but should you need the form to send in with your check please contact 

Chris Anders, who is in charge of taking all reservations. She will send you one via 

email. 

We will continue our emphasis on literacy, and when Patty Koch, our Literacy 

Chairman, returns in September, she will give us an update. In the meantime, please 

plan on our usual contribution of new children’s books at our Holiday Cocktail Party. 

Sue Souls, Vice President, Finance will be collecting our dues with the form in this 

newsletter. She also takes care of our contributions to national philanthropies and 

any tax requirements we have. 

Diane Wergley, Vice President, Communications, is assisting with this newsletter 

and the mailing, plus any invitations we need during the year. Andrea Felkins has 

offered to construct this newsletter and will continue to do the website (as she has 

in the past). Thank you to you both! 

We look forward to a great year and we hope to see you at our events! 

In Wine and  Silver  Blue, 

Your Co-Presidents  

Chris Anders 925-708-6032 (chrisanders716@comcast.net) 

Beth Holmquist 248-420-3929 (bholmquist@comcast.net) 
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